November 14, 2013
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to confirm that Landmark Hotels Company reaffirms its support of the Ten Principles of the United
Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption.

In our second annual Communication on Progress, we describe our actions to integrate the Global Compact and its
principles into our business. Inspired by the Principles, the changes we are making have an impact on our Landmark
team, our suppliers, and our clients. We have also made significant progress on environmental issues. We are
striving to improve on all areas for the sake of our people and our planet.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Nazzal
Chairman, Landmark Hotels Company



